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TRINITY LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

preschool news 
We did not have a letter of the week due to the short 
week. We began our Curious George theme and did 
some worksheets involving tracing, cutting, gluing, 
and sorting. We continued number practice with 
our winter number worksheets. 

Wednesday friends went to music. Thursday friends 
went to P.E. 

Our Bible story was about Jesus visiting His friends 
Mary and Martha. Martha was doing important 
things like cooking and cleaning but Mary chose 
what was most important – listening to God’s word! 

We read a lot of books and sang a lot of songs! 

We played in the gym! 

What we did this week 

Notes and Reminders 
 

• Tuesday’s hot lunch: mostaccioli. 

• PS4: Bring your Bible Story Books back on 
Monday (or Tuesday if you’re not a 
Monday friend)! 

• Snow gear will go home at the end of each 
week. Please return each week throughout 
the winter. 

Feb. 19, 2021 

 

Kenzie: “When I’m old, I’ll have wavy 
hands like you.” 

Coming up NEXT WEEK 
Our letter of the week will be Rr. We will learn the 
sound Rr makes and practice writing it. We will 
continue our Curious George theme. We will think 
about things we are curious about, do a “find the 
difference” worksheet, and decorate a special 
craft! We will continue number practice with some 
winter number worksheets. We will read books and 
sing songs about Curious George. Our Bible story 
will be about Jesus forgiving Zacchaeus. 
 
Tuesday: 
P.E. (Miss Rachel’s class) 
 
Wednesday: 
Music 
(No chapel during lent) 
 
Thursday: 
P.E. (Miss Kraegel’s class) 

Miss Rachel Solyom  - preschool 
director & teacher 

rsolyom@trinitylombard.org 
 

Miss Beth Kraegel  - preschool teacher 
bkraegel@trinitylombard.org 
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